
Recreation Committee                                                                                                                  
Town of Pendleton 

   

 

Committee Meeting Notes 
May 15, 2024, 7 pm 

Summer Recreation- Monica       

 Registrations- We are at our 180-camper maximum, which was reached in about a 
week.  There are about 20 on the waitlist currently. 

 Staff Hiring/Interviews- Most of the senior staff and directors have been hired and 
approved by the Board.  More staff are in the process of being hired.  13 of the 18 
available positions have been filled. 

 Health Department- Paperwork has been submitted. 

 Starpoint Reservation- All set with this as well. 

 Supply Ordering- Ordering is i process.  Plan on working with the same companies that 
have been worked with in the past. 
 

Baseball 
 Schedule- Dylan and Candice will submit their house and travel baseball/softball 

schedules to Dave Fischer, so he knows when the diamonds need to be prepped. 

 Buffalo Bomb Squad- There Facility Use Agreement has been approved and their 
contract for facilitating the Town’s baseball program is in progress. 

 Supply Ordering- A grant for new equipment has been secured and the purchase of new 
equipment is in progress. 

 The Buffalo Bomb Squad  

 
Pendleton Station Market 

 Vendors- Currently 11 vendors for the market.  Just found out that the Transit Drive-In is 
opening a new market, which may create competition for our market. 

 Promotion 

 Misc. 
 

Community Center- The Center is scheduled to open at the end of August. 
 Purpose 

 Renting  
 

Other Items- The splash pad should open after Memorial Day weekend. 

 The committee will review the current policy of only seven members 
allowed for five-year terms and will look to make edits to it in the future. 

 
Attendance: Joe Hickman, Monica Wall, Candice Black, Patrick Covell 
Residents- Stephanie Culligan, Angelina DiMascio 
 
Next Meeting: June 19th, 7 pm, Pendleton Town Hall 


